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Dear Parent or Guardian,  

 

CSP will administer the PSAT/NMSQT on Wednesday, October 16, 2019 to 11th grade students. 

PSAT/NMSQT establishes a baseline for college and career readiness. 

 

The Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test (PSAT/NMSQT) is a 

standardized test administered by the College Board and cosponsored by the National Merit 

Scholarship Corporation (NMSC) in the United States. Approximately 3.5 million students take 

the PSAT/NMSQT each year. 

 

The PSAT supports all students with early feedback on the skills and knowledge that matter most 

for college and career success. The score reports will give students comprehensive, personalized 

feedback on test performance, allowing students to see which questions were answered 

incorrectly and which academic skills they should work to improve. 

 

The cost of the test is covered by CSP. Our school will be closed for all other students on 

October 16, 2019. Parents of 11th grade students will need to provide transportation to and from 

CSP on October 16.  No transportation will be provided by CSP. 

 

Test day October 16, 2019 schedule: 

 

Time  Location 

8:15 am Drop off  Cafeteria  

12:15 pm Pick up Cafeteria 

 

If you have questions regarding test, please contact Mr. Yagar directly at tyagar@mycsp.org.  

If you would like more information about the test, please visit 

https://collegereadiness.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt-psat-10  

Thank you, 

 

 

Dwight Jefferson 

Principal 

Chesapeake Science Point 
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